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Welcome to Baildon Golf club. Before using our facilities, please ensure you can 
comply with the following requirements.  
 
If you or any member of your family group has COVID symptoms you cannot 

visit the premises.  

You must wear a mask when entering or moving around the clubhouse. 

Please use the one-way system. 

If you need to use the toilets, please wash your hands and read the instructions. 

Anybody entering the premises must register their details for the purposes of track 

and trace. If you have the NHS app, you can scan the code and check in via the 

app. This information will be held by us for 21 days and provided to NHS Test 

and Trace if required.  

2 metres of social distancing must be observed at all times, in the Car Park, 
around the Clubhouse and on the Course. 

No golf without a pre-booked tee time is allowed. 

No more than one group may congregate on any tee box. 

Please leave flagsticks in. 

If you want food or drink, please sit down and wait to be served.  

If you are inside you may sit in a group of up to 6 from any number of households 

(children of all ages count towards the limit of 6) or in a group of any size from up 

to two households . 

You can only move from outside to inside if there is space available. 


